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Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share them with club members at weekly meetings and post in club newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Financial contributions are by no means the only way Rotarians can support The Rotary Foundation. It’s important to recognize that each Rotarian has individual circumstances that determine both timing and amount of charitable giving.

That’s why it is so important to acknowledge that members support the goals of the Rotary Foundation other ways than just making donations.

Your support can include the affirmation of simply thanking a Rotarian who wears the Paul Harris Fellow and Major Donor pins or the Paul Harris Society chevrons.  It can include volunteering at a Polio Plus event, working for one of the Rotary seven areas of focus or giving your time hosting a wine and cheese reception on behalf of the Paul Harris Society.

All good Rotarians recognize the individual circumstances of our members and appreciate the non-financial contributions to The Rotary Foundation as much as the financial generosity.  Just because it’s not the right time to donate does not mean you are not appreciated. Thank you to those who support Rotary with both time and resources.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”

Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  


